Almont Community Schools
Child Care Options

GSRP 4-Year-Old Preschool . = Half-Day Tuition Preschool
e Mustbe 4 by September {5t FEERE e Must be 4 by September 1°
e State-funded. *FREE to those who qualify. e Monday-Thursday
e Monday-Thursday, 8:45 am-3:20 pm e AM Session - 8:45-11:45 am
e Breakfast, lunch, and a snhack provided e PM Session - 12:30-3:30 pm
e Transportation available e $1520 or 4 payments of $380
e Located at Aimont Middle School e Located at Almont Middle School
*Based upon income and other eligibility factors
For more information, contact Star Sutphin at (248)736-1550 For more information, contact Renee Porter at (810)706-2966

Kids Club (Before & After School Care)
Preschool & School-Age Children
6:00-8:28 am & 2:30-6:30 pm

$4.25 per hour

Located at Orchard Primary

For more information, contact Patti/Kris at (810)278-2273

-
Looking for other child care options? : * )
www.greatstarttoguality.org is the online resource to find licensed child care providers anywhere in ' smnr = !
Michigan. You can also cail them at 810-679-1268. : Qua“ E
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Looking for other local services for young children?
Use the QR Code; answer a few questions about what you are looking for, and you will receive
information about local resources. You can also call 810-245-3994.

Want to connect with other parents with young children?
Search for Great Start Facebook pages; there are pages specific to: Lapeer, Imiay City, Almont/Dryden
and North Branch/Deerfield. For more information, call Anita Kaeding, Great Start Parent Liaison at
810-245-3994.

Know an expecting mom in her 3rd trimester?

Count the Kicks is a free app that helps expecting moms pay attention to baby's movements in their 3rd trimester. The
, ! app records how long it takes for your baby to get to 10 movements, tracks changes over time, and reminds you to
! ﬁyﬁi{kz{_& 'count every day. If you notice a change, contact your medical provider. Using this app has saved babies lives.
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“These materials were developed under a grant awarded by the Michigan Department of Education.” 1-23



